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Tuesday 21st October 2021 
 

BAT WALK 
WEDNESDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 6.30PM 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, your child has been a keen Nature Nurturer at Fair Field and has been part 
of a few projects in the local area focusing on wildlife, including looking after our wildlife garden, 
planting bulbs and visiting the bird boxes we erected last year.  
 
We are excited to let you know that your child has been invited to attend a bat walk with 
Aldenham Parish Council, Miss Foster & Miss Farran to monitor the bat boxes we numbered.  
 
We will be meeting at the gym equipment in Phillimore Recreation Ground at 6.30pm. Sunset is 
circa 6.44pm. The event will finish at approximately 8pm. Your child must be accompanied by an 
adult. Unfortunately, siblings are not able to attend as there are restrictions on numbers. 
 
Children should wear their school uniform, a waterproof/warm coat and suitable footwear (they 
may wear old trainers or wellies). They may also bring a torch if they have one. 
 
Please give permission via Gateway confirming that your child will attend with an adult. If you are 
unable to attend, even at the last minute, please let us know so that we can offer the place to 
another child. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Goodwin 
Head of School 
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